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Banpu Helps and Recovers Flood Impact in Attapeu Province 
Providing Ongoing Support for Over THB 5.5 million 

 
On 27 August 2018, Banpu Public Company Limited led by Mr. Sittirat Chaimongkol (3rd left), Senior 
Vice President, Business Development -  Asia donated THB 4 million for flood relief in Attapeu 

Province, Lao PRD to Mr. Somdee Duangdee (4th right) , Deputy Prime Minister and Finance Minister.                                   
Mr. Atsaphangthong Sripundon (3rd right), Deputy Finance Minister and H.E. Mr. Kiattikhun Chartpraset 
(2nd left), Ambassador of Thailand to Lao PDR attended the donation ceremony at the Ministry of Finance, 
Vientiane, Lao PDR. 

With the good relationship Banpu has with the government and people of Lao PDR, the Company is truly 
aware of the impact from the flood in the affected area and took immediate relief actions as soon as the 
incident occurred. Our ongoing relief work includes donations of necessary items and money from the 
Company and from Banpu employees to the Lao authorities. Moreover, Banpu also supported the Thai 
Red Cross Society in providing trucks to transport more donated items to Lao PDR. All these flood-relief 
activities totaled more than THB 5.5 million.      



 

  For more information, please contact: 
Corporate Communications Department, Banpu Pubic Company Limited 
Duangkamol Saleerat  02-694-6852 duangkamol_s@banpu.co.th 

 



 

 


